
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing #3 
October 5, 2020 

 
Chairman Davis called a third public hearing of the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:16 
pm 
 
Zoning Administrator Cass explained that on June 2, 2020 her office received a petition to rezone 
approximately a 64’ x 223’ portion of property on Parcel ID No. 40-016-072.0-038.00 from R-1 
(Residential) to B-1 (Business) from GV New, LLC as part of the New Motors Subaru 
Dealership. This will allow emergency vehicles to access the back of the building and to use 
space for additional parking. 
 
There was no correspondence. 
 
There was no public input. 
 
With no further discussion, motion by Lee, seconded by Welka, to adjourn the hearing at 6:17 
p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Christene S. Yeast 
Municipal Secretary 
10/8/2020 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
PURPOSE OF 
HEARING: 
Request to rezone 
property on Auto Row 
from R-1 to B-1 
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HEARING CLOSED 
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